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26/04/2021  19:33:552021/0835/P OBJ C Mayor PLANNING APPLICATION  2021/0835/P

 

Dear Mrs Muthoora

 

I write to you as case officer for planning permission at no 6 Tobin Close NW3  3 DY

 

My one strong objection is for the building of a Juliet balcony on the first floor adjacent to No 7 Tobin Close.  

This balcony and lengthened glass window will definitely remove all privacy from the garden at no 7 Tobin 

Close  where I have lived for over 40 years.

I am an elderly resident at this property and the privacy of the garden has kept me going for many years and I 

am deeply afraid that this impingement on  my day to day life will affect my mental health.

 

It will also affect the value of my property and the pleasing symmetry of the back of this short row of houses 

will be destroyed.

 

It is therefore my request please that you consider my very reasonable objection to this one aspect of the 

planning request.

 

With my kindest regards

 

Mrs Chandradaye  Mayor

 

I will forward a photo of the back of the house showing the proximity of the window.

26/04/2021  17:28:502021/0835/P OBJ caroline chan I live in the house next door at No 5 and I would like to object to the addition of a Juliet balcony for two reasons

a) My patio will be directly overlooked and therefore my privacy greatly compromised.

b) This will change the look of the house and is not in keeping with the character of the other houses in our 

terrace

Thank you
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